
 
 
 
 
 

 
GATEACRE SCHOOL | HEDGEFIELD ROAD | LIVERPOOL L25 2RW | GENERAL SWITCHBOARD: +44(1)51 363 111 | GATEACRE.ORG 

 

15th September 2025 

Dear Headteacher 

I hope this letter finds you well as we settle into the new academic year. I am writing to you with a sense of immense pride and 
excitement about the successful start we've had at Gateacre School. Our new Year 7 students have transitioned beautifully, and 
we have been thrilled to launch two key initiatives that are already making a significant impact: 

• The Latin Programme: Our new students are embracing the challenge of Latin, which is not only proving to be a highly 
effective way to enhance literacy and problem-solving skills but is also fostering a genuine love for language and culture. 

• The Breakfast Club: Our new Breakfast Club has been a fantastic success, providing a warm and welcoming start to the day 
for our students. It's great to see them arrive energized and ready to learn. 

 
As we look ahead, we are preparing to welcome the next generation of Gateacre students and would be grateful for your help. 
We have a series of open events planned for Year 6 families, and we believe it's the best way for them to experience the unique, 
ambitious, and vibrant community we have here. I have included the details of our upcoming open events below. We would be 
incredibly grateful if you could share this information with your Year 6 parents and carers. 

Year 6 Open Events The best way to truly understand what makes Gateacre School special is to experience it for yourself. We 
warmly invite you to join us at one of our upcoming open events to see our vibrant school community in action. 

Year 6 Open Mornings – 08.45AM 

• Tuesday, 23rd September 2025 
• Wednesday, 24th September 2025 
 

Year 6 Open Evenings – 4PM 

• Thursday, 2nd October 2025 
• Thursday, 16th October 2025 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT AT OUR EVENTS 

Year 6 Open Mornings Experience an authentic day in the life of a Gateacre student. Our student ambassadors will lead you on 
a guided tour, giving you an inside peek at normal lessons and the opportunity to see our passionate teachers in action. You will 
also hear from a member of our leadership team and have the chance to ask our Admissions Team any questions you may have. 

Year 6 Open Evenings This is your chance to get hands-on with life at our thriving Liverpool school. From creative workshops to 
academic challenges, you will be immersed in the engaging and empowering atmosphere that defines Gateacre School. Whether 
you're acting out Shakespeare, inventing smoothies, or tackling an Apprentice-style project, you'll get a true taste of our vibrant 
curriculum. You will also hear from a member of our leadership team and have the chance to ask our Admissions Team any 
questions you may have. 

Thank you for your ongoing partnership. We look forward to welcoming many of your students and their families to Gateacre 
this autumn. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Nabil Jamil                                                                                                                                                                                               
Principal 

  


